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05/11/2022

Forest Gregg
MuckRock News
DEPT MR 128794
263 Huntington Ave
Boston, MA  02115
 
Re: FOIA-2022-00035

Dear Forest Gregg:

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request 
received 05/11/2022 seeking documents regarding:

For cases where the FMCS was notified of bargaining for initial contract, please provide 
records sufficient to indicate whether a contract agreement was reached, and data 
sufficient to identify the case in the F-7 notification data published on the FMCS website 
(such as date of notice, parties, bargaining unit, etc).  If a contract agreement was reached, 
please provide the date of contract agreement if available.  Please provide these data for 
cases where the FMCS was notified of initial bargaining since January 2021 through the 
date of fulfillment of this request.   (Date Range for Record Search: From 1/1/2021 To 
5/10/2022).

If you should have any questions regarding your request, please contact me at 202-606-5444.  In 
any call or future correspondence concerning the request, please refer to the following case 
number FOIA-2022-00035. 

Sincerely,

Anna Davis 
Deputy General Counsel 


